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Like and Share us on your Social 

network(s)!!  

Mission of the Month: 

Clio Area Human Services Fund 
   We support this group on a yearly 

basis along with project(s) during the 

year. 

    Their focus is on helping the people 

in our immediate area.  They work 

WITH Love Inc. and the local food 

pantry’s.  They strive to assist people 

who are in need.  One of their major 

projects during the school year is the 

“backpack program”.   157 students 

last year received these backpacks 

each weekend, filled with food.  

These are students who receive free 

breakfast and lunch at school during 

the week.  The backpacks assure that 

they do not go hungry over the 

weekend.  The cost to sponsor one 

child in this program for the year is 

$100. 

    This congregation is touching lives 

through benevolence in our 

immediate community (CAHSF), 

Genesee County  (Love Inc.), across 

America (Operation: We Care [Buddy 

Mason]) and the world (H.O.P.E. 

[Helping Others Prepare for Eternity]) 
 

  
Rex Odglen 

    
Will be 

transitioning 

from Camp Director to Sr. Minister at 

the Calvary Christian Church in Swartz 

Creek.   

Our prayers go with them that God 

will bless that ministry.  We also will 

be praying for the Lord to guide the 

leadership in their selection of the 

next director at Wolverine! 

Additional: 

Sept. 1-3  Labor Day Weekend 

         7-8 Hunter Safety 

       11-12  Adult Retreat 

Oct. 1  CMCMF at RLCA (Ladies Night) 

      19-21 Jr. High Retreat 

In Other Rock Lake News: 

   Due to increased demand, their 

scholarship fund is about $2500 short 

and they are trying to raise those 

funds so that they don’t have to take 

from other budget areas! 

   They have acquired 15.2 acres 

adjacent to their property! 

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Mathew Jennings  

 

Board Meeting 
Sept. 23  after Morning Worship 

 

 
HOW GOD Adds! 

     Marci Janke was married in 

Muskegon in June.  Paul went to 

perform the ceremony.  Deb visited a 

former co-worker in Muskegon while 

they were there.  She learned her co-

worker and family were looking for a 

church and had visited one, but 

weren’t sure.  During Marci’s 

wedding reception, Paul and Deb met 

a couple who were members of the 

church where Deb’s co-worker had 

visited.  Deb helped connect her co-

workers with this couple.  She recently 

heard that her co-workers family is 

now attending that congregation, 

involved in the praise team and will be 

hosting a home Bible Study! 

     WHO saw THAT coming? 

 
 

 

Gloria Howell 

 
   We have been blessed to have Cinda 

Howell’s sister-in-law; Gloria Howell 

with us for the past couple of years.  

We have seen God answer prayer and 

help her to grow in Jesus during that 

time. 

    August 21
st
 was moving day for 

Gloria as she went to live with a 

daughter.  We will miss her 

faithfulness and smile and are 

counting on Cinda to keep us 

informed!! 


